

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net

05/11/18

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Just a few reminders:

Book Fair

Celtic Travelling Book Fair is coming to the school on Thursday 9th till Wed 14th Nov. All Children will visit it with their teachers during school hours. It will be opened to all parents from 9.20 – 10.00am on Friday, Monday and Wednesday morning and at our Open Night between 7.00 – 9.00pm which will give you an opportunity to purchase books. Our School will receive books to the value of 60% of books sold.

Open Night

We have our Open Night on 14th November from 7.00 – 9.00pm. See back for more details.

GAA Coaches

The GAA Coaches will be coming next week to do training with each class.

Green Schools

We have Battery and Newspaper recycling bins in our school if anyone wishes to dispose of their unwanted clean newspapers or old batteries. Please feel free to drop them into the appropriate bins in the school.

Clothes Collection

Parents Association have organized a clothing collection for 28th November. We are sending home a bag to each household to help get you on your way. You can drop bags of clothes into the school before 28th. See back for more details.

Le gach dea-ghuí	ĺ	
Margaret Furlong (Principa	[]	